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UNIFORM 

It is really nice to see all the children in their smart new uniforms.  We have a few orders that parents 

made that need collecting from the office and we are hoping to receive our final order from the suppliers 

very soon.  Remember we can help if you are struggling to provide uniform.  We have nearly new items. 

Thank you for ensuring your children are looking smart and part of our school community. 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

The children all seem to have settled in well with their new classrooms and teachers.  You will have an 

opportunity soon meet with your child’s teacher and get more details on their learning and behaviour.   

Parents’ Evenings will be on Wednesday 16th October and Thursday 17th October.  You will receive a 

separate letter so that you can make an appointment closer to the time. 

SAFETY 

Please remind your children that they are not allowed to play on the climbing frames before or after school.  

We had a child break their wrist last week which was a complete accident but we would hate for a child to 

hurt themselves without any members of staff being around to support them. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

NASAL FLU VACCINE 

Please remember to return your Nasal Flu Vaccine form asap for your child (Reception to Year 6) to be 

vaccinated on Friday 11th October.  Remember there is an opportunity to meet with nurses on Tuesday 24th 

September at 9.00am to help fill in forms and answer any questions you may have. 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

A number of you have already started following our social media accounts. (Facebook, Instagram and 

Twitter) @YewTreeSchool. 

We will try to keep you up to date with pictures and posts that will let you know what’s been going on at our 

school. 

Remember the app is a really good way to make sure you get to see letters that are sent home. 

It is free to download and available for both iphone and android devices. 

ALDI SPORT OFFER 

We have started to collect the Aldi Team GB stickers that you receive when you spend £30 in store.  The 

offer is only on for another 8 weeks and we need to collect 300 stickers.  Please ask any friends or family 

who don’t have a school to support to support Yew Tree.  Please send all stickers in to school as soon as 

possible.  Thanks  

 


